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Dufferin School 
 October 2023 

NO SCHOOL 

Thanksgiving  

“The students, staff, and communities of Winnipeg School Division are committed to truth and reconciliation through building relationships 
with Mother Earth, the original peoples of this land, and the stories that bring us together. We acknowledge the place in which we gather is 

on Treaty 1 territory, the homeland of the Red River Métis, and the ancestral lands of the Anishinaabe, Ininiwak, and Dakota Oyate peoples.”  

545 Alexander Avenue, Winnipeg, MB R3A 0P1   

204-774-3409   www.winnipegsd.ca/Dufferin 
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Hello to all of our Dufferin Families, 
 
With Thanksgiving around the corner this month, it is quite fitting to say how thankful 
Mrs. Lawson and I are to be here at Dufferin School. We see children excited to be 
here, engaged in rich learning opportunities and show commitment to be here every-
day. We continue to see more students return back to school and we thank all of our 
families for your support and cooperation as we prepare for a new school year. 
 
Each school in the Winnipeg School Division follows the division protocol for prepar-
ing for school emergencies. This includes: Bus Evacuation Drills (Bus Ridership-
October 16th), School Evacuation Drills (ex: fire drills and relocation practice) and 
Lockdown Drills.  
 
Our staff had a great time meeting our families in attendance of our Open House last 
month. It was great connecting with parents and caregivers as they walked the halls 
and classrooms of our school. Parent Teacher interviews will be in person this year.  
We will be having a Family Conference next month, November 16 and 17 where 
families can learn more about their child(ren)’s progress and goals.   
 
It has been a great start to the school year!  
  
Yours in learning,  

Dan Shynkaryk 
Vice Principal     

Dufferin School 545 Alexander Avenue, Winnipeg, MB R3A 0P1      SAFE ARRIVAL:  

204-774-3409   www.winnipegsd.ca/Dufferin     1-588-278-4513 

Our Parent Council operates Dufferin School’s Lunch Pro-
gram in our school from 12:00 - 12:55 pm every day.  The 
cost per child to stay at our Lunch Program is $50 per month. 
To avoid the $10.00 late fee, monthly payments are required 
to be made by the 20th of each month. 

We are a non-profit organization. All fees go towards paying 
for our staff, hot lunches and supplies. If you require addition-
al  
information please contact our Lunch Program Coordinator, 
Tanya at (204)774-3409. 

 
Thank you, 

Helen Sinisalo  Tanya Sinisalo 
P.A.C President  Lunch Program Coordinator 
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